
I support HB 3343, which establishes limits on political contributions.  I believe that 
•Campaign finance reform should empower democracy, giving more voice to regular people and limiting the ability of the wealthy to 
dominate the election process and
•It is crucial that we minimize the undue influence of money in politics. Voters spoke clearly last November approving Measure 107 
with the most “Yes” votes of any measure in Oregon’s history.  
I expect real campaign finance reform this session with the passage of HB 3343. 
Sincerely, 
D. Clark


